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E associa -tion of university and college employees 
CALl 

Mr. Al Hunter 
UBC Reports 
Information Services 
University of British Columbia 

Dear Mr. Hunter: 

Apri 1 23 , 1982 

In the April 14, 1982 edition of UBC Reports, the article 
titled "Committee to Review Terminals" contained some misleading information. 
The terms of reference of the committee, as cited by Mr. Grant in your article, 
have not been accepted by AUCE Local I, but have merely been proposed. 

Further, this article implies that Mr. Grant is · satisfied that 
there could be no radiation hazards from VDT's. This is a very controversial 
area with experts on both sides of the question. For precisely this reason--
because there is no scientific consensus on the issue--we feel it would be a 
mistake for the committee to arbitrarily exclude the subject of radiation 
hazards from it's terms of reference. 

Yours tru ·1y, 

Wendy Bice 
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Union Co-ordinator 
AUCE Local I 

#202..--6383 Memorial Road, Oniverslty of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 
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